
PUBLIC NOTICE TO ELECTORS OF THE  
TOWN OF MELROSE 

 
 
The Town of Melrose will be conducting a public 
testing of Electronic Voting Equipment, as required by 
Wisconsin State Statutes, at N1307 South Rd., Melrose, 
on Sunday, February 11th, 2018 at Noon. 

 
A test ballot will be run through the machine and 
tabulated.   
 
 
Kimberly K. Torres 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


